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Swift Creek Phosphogypsum Storage Stacks – Swift Creek Complex 
 
The existing Swift Creek PGSS is scheduled for closure in 2022; consists of 
installation of a top-liner, final grading, and revegetation; with post-closure care 
beginning in 2023. Closure of the existing CTC cooling pond is scheduled to be 
completed in 2030.  
 
Nutrien constructed a new, lined PGSS immediately north of the existing Swift Creek 
PGSS. The new PGSS did not require a land use change; the area was already zoned 
industrial. See Figure 4 for the Preferred Alternative Option for Swift Creek PGSS. 
Construction of the new, lined Swift Creek PGSS was completed in 2018. Closure of 
the new Swift Creek PGSS is scheduled to be completed in 2032. 
 
 
 
 
  


